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Dear Parents: 

 

Clay Community Schools has set the dates for Kindergarten Round-Up as listed below. 

 

 Clay City Elementary   April 5   8:45 a.m. 

 East Side Elementary   April 5   1:00 p.m. 

 Forest Park Elementary  April 5    1:00 p.m. 

 Jackson Township Elementary April 4   9:00 a.m. 

 Meridian Elementary   April 3   9:00 a.m. 

 Staunton Elementary   April 3    9:00 a.m. 

 Van Buren Elementary  April 8   9:30 a.m. 

   

Kindergarten Round-Up will be held at each of our seven elementary schools.  It is important 

that all students eligible to attend kindergarten this fall are enrolled at this time. 

 

If you have a child who will be five years of age on or before August 1, 2019, please register 

your child at the school he / she will attend.  Please bring your child’s official birth certificate 

immunization records, and social security number to this meeting. 

 

It is important that we register all children for fall kindergarten.  If you do not have a child this 

age, but know of relatives or neighbors that do, please tell them about the meeting and urge them 

to register their child. 

 

We encourage parents to bring their child with them to register.  The kindergarten teacher, 

school nurse, speech therapist, and principal will be present to help you and your child. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you at this very important first school experience. 

Thank you for your help in passing the word along! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kathy Knust 

Curriculum and Grants Coordinator 

Clay Community Schools 


